
Mrs. Shaw        Beginning Art 

Hello and welcome back to Quarter 4 distance learning! 

Beginning Art handout week of April 6-10th – please read completely! 

 
I know this is very different than what any of us has done and we will work together to make this as smooth a 
transition as possible.  The first week will have bumps that we will need to work out.  The key will be 
communication.  Please make sure to let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  We will be ok! ☺ 

Weekly office hours will be through Zoom and Email  

I will have weekly zoom office hours for you to log into zoom.  The office hours will be during the period we 
would normally meet (refer to the A/B bell schedule on the school website). I will post information to my 
website.  I will send zoom meeting log in information to the parent/student emails on file for you Aeries.  You 
must have a zoom account setup. They are free.  You must have your actual name on the account (ex. Ben 
Jones), no nicknames and have your video on, or I will not let you into the zoom meeting. 

For email- Email me anytime with questions or concerns.  I will get back to you during the school day as quickly 
as possible.  In the late afternoon, evenings, emails will be returned the next morning.  When you are emailing 
me, please make sure you add your name (first and last) along with the period you are in.   

This week’s assignment will be due Monday by 9am. 
 
If you do not have access to technology and you are picking up the paper packets, you will turn the assignment 
in Monday to the office and pick up the next weeks packet at that time. 
 
Email  a photo of the assignment to me.  Make sure you add your name and period in the subject line.  
Have a great week! 
Mrs. Shaw 
 

Weekly Assignment for April 6-10th for Beginning Art.  Please read carefully so you understand what you will 
be working on for this week.  You will receive up to 80 classwork pts this week- 50 for the perspective project 
and 30 for the analyzing art assignment.  When you do the final turn in for the perspective project, you will be 
graded on the grading rubric. 

Perspective Project: 

For the perspective project April 6-April 10th, you will choose one of the perspective projects you would like 
to do. You can choose one of the following to work on:  

1. Birds Eye City view in perspective 
2. 2pt perspective city block 
3. Bedroom in perspective 

For the first week (April 6-10th) , you will be responsible for creating all of the buildings for your project (if you 
choose the city or birds eye view) or the walls and furniture (if you choose the bedroom).  Please make sure to 



draw your lines light, so when you erase you do not have dark groove lines on your paper.  You will create 
your drawing on a regular piece of printer paper.  If you have larger drawing paper and would like to use that, 
please feel free too.  This weekly assignment will be worth 50 points.   

This assignment will be due on Friday by 3pm. Please email me with your period and name in the subject bar. 

If you are turning the packets into the office, they are due on Monday when you come in to get the next 
Monday’s packet.  

 

Please make sure to email me with questions or concerns!  

Have a great week! 

Mrs. Shaw ☺ 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 


